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On January 17, Show-Me Institute Director of Government Accountability Patrick Ishmael delivers
testimony to the Missouri Senate General Laws Committee regarding Senate Bill 602, which
addresses government union reform. T he full testimony is available at the link below.

Read More: 
 Download 20180117 -SB602_Government Employee Union Reform - Ishmael.pdf (158.96 KB)
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Read Online

https://showmeinstitute.org/publication/government-unions/testimony-government-employee-union-refor
m

Links

Patrick Ishmael
Director of Government Accountability

Patrick Ishmael is the director of government accountability at the Show-Me
Institute.
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Mission Statement

Advancing liberty with responsibility by promoting market solutions for Missouri public policy.

Show-Me Institute

5297 Washington Place
Saint Louis, MO 63108
Phone: (314) 454-0647
Fax: (314) 454-0667

3645 Troost Avenue
Kansas City, MO 64109
Phone: (816) 287-0370

Email: info@showmeinstitute.org

Support Our Work 
T he Show-Me Institute is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Make your tax
deductible contribution today: http://ShowMeInstitute.org/donate
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